
 
 
 

Scalby School 

being the best we can be 

 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 

 

I am writing to invite you to our final Y11 Parent events before the GCSE exams begin on Tuesday 6th May. 

 

Firstly, we know that there were parents who were unable to either attend, or get appointments at our Y11 Parents 

Evening on Thursday 30th January. To help with this, we are making additional virtual appointments available on 

Tuesday 25th February at 15:30-16:40. Appointments will be available for all staff and subjects. The booking system will 

open on Monday 10th Feb at 17:00 and close on Friday 14th Feb at 17:00. We will send the link out to book on Monday 

10th February.  

 

https://scalbyschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 

Secondly, our final Y11 Parent GCSE Support Evening is on Thursday 20th March 18:00-20:00. During this evening you 

will hear from members of our SLT alongside our core curriculum leaders who will give you their final messages and tips 

for success before the GCSEs start for your child. It is vital that you do everything you can to attend this evening. This 

will be our last ever event for parents at Scalby School and it is designed to give you practical tips in order to support 

your child through their GCSEs this summer. There will be information on how to revise effectively, how to create a 

revision timetable and how to create a learning environment at home that will help our students be successful. Most 

importantly, we will talk about how to support your child's wellbeing during these challenging last few weeks. To 

confirm your place on this evening, please use the link below. Again, we will send this link out to you and have it on our 

school website.  

 

Final Y11 GCSE Support Evening - Thursday 20th March 18:00-20:00 - Google Forms 

 

As of Monday 3rd February, your child has 10 school weeks left. After the evening on the 20th of March, your child will 

only have 4 school weeks left.  We are dedicated to supporting your child and giving them the best possible life chances 

when they leave us at Scalby. We look forward to seeing you one last time on Thursday 20th March.  

 

Finally, I have also attached the schedule for our final round of GCSE trial exams which begin on Monday 3rd March and 

finish on Friday 14th March. This is the last practice that our students will have before the GCSEs begin. As we move 

through these final 10 weeks it is imperative that our students attend every day including their after-school enrichment 

sessions. Please support us in ensuring your child is in school every day and attending their after-school enrichment 

sessions. These will make the difference when it comes to the GCSE results day on Thursday 21st August.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Philliskirk 

Assistant Headteacher – Raising Achievement and Standards 
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Please find below the Y11 trial exam timetable for 

March 2025.  
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